News from the Community Hub 
Wishing everyone a Wonderful Christmas and a Safe New Year
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The Community Hub will start up again in the second week of Term 1 (Monday, 7th February) offering Conversational English sessions, Playgroup, Sewing.
We will offer Community Information sessions along with free workshops throughout 2022 which will available to all Parents / Caregivers and members of the local community. Some of the activities will include Parenting sessions, Cooking, Art and Craft along with resume writing.  
Opening hours will be Monday to Thursday 9:00am to 3:30pm and a timetable will be available in the first week of the school year 2022.

Continuing Sessions & Activities
     Conversational English 
· English Classes – Day / Date to be confirmed
Playgroup:
· Playgroup will now be held on Mondays starting 7th February 2022 at 9:00am – 10:30am at the Pre-school 
· The Community Hub Playgroup is registered with Playgroup SA and is free of charge to families
Sewing / Knitting / Crochet
· Sewing / Knitting / Crochet Sessions will resume on Wednesday, 9th of February 2022 at 1:00pm – 2:45pm

Upcoming workshop for 2022
2 FREE 3 hour CPR Workshops run by St John’s Ambulance SA in Term 1 – Dates to be confirmed
Venue:  Community Hub, Ground Floor, V8
Time: 9:30am – 12:30pm
Limited spaces will be available. To register your interest, please contact Jude, Hub Leader Ph: 8264 9588 or Email: Jude.Bradshaw585@schools.sa.edu.au
NOTE:  Participants must sign in and QR Code at the front office.  Participants must wear masks until inside the Hub space.

Sasika’s Success Story
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Sasika and her family migrated to Australia from Sri Lanka. Sasika was a participant at the Community Hub’s, Conversational English sessions to improve her English skills and she also volunteered at the school canteen. 
The experience Sasika gained by attending the English sessions and volunteering at the canteen helped her to secure fulltime work at Nido Early School cooking for the children.
Well done Sasika
If you are looking to get into the workforce, perhaps thinking about volunteering at the school and/or the Community Hub. 
Contact Jude at the Community Hub for more information Ph: 8264 9588
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End of Year Celebration
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The Sewing group had a wonderful end of year celebration last Wednesday.  
The participants brought along tasty food from their cultures and sewing also continued.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you to Anthea, Jenn and Kheiryeh for your assistance in running this fantastic Sewing group and sewing the backdrop for the end of year graduation photos.
If you would like to learn how to sew or become more confident in sewing an outfit for yourself, please contact Jude, Hub Leader.
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